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Monday, 8th February 2021 

 
Dress Up as a Book Character Day 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are celebrating World Book Week from 1st – 5th March 2021 with lots of fun activities for the 
children to take part in.  
On Thursday, it is ‘dress up as a book character’ day and we would love the children to get involved 
by creating a costume and attending their zoom meetings as their character during that day.  
 
Please do not feel the need to buy costumes; costumes from previous years can be reused or have a 
look at these websites for ideas on how to use everyday items to make a costume. 
https://www.stayathomemum.com.au/my-kids/activities/100-easy-ideas-for-book-week-costumes/ 
https://www.simplifycreateinspire.com/book-week-costume-ideas/ 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support with helping your children learn and keeping them motivated! 
 
Kind Regards,  

 
 
 

Nicky Ross 
Headteacher 
Woodpecker Hall and Cuckoo Hall Academy 
CHAT Leader of Primary Education 
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